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Chinese Cultural Workshop: Chinese Knot 

Making & Opera Mask Painting 

To welcome the arrival of the new semester, NCI 

Ningbo engaged in the One-week Free Mandarin 

Program, which was initiated by the Global En-

gagement Office. Two cultural events i.e. Chi-

nese knot making and opera mask painting were  

 

held on 9 Sep and 11 Sep at Room 102 Teaching Build-
ing. 

Over 40 international PG students participated in the 
workshops. This program aimed to facilitate those new 
coming international students who are with a good inter-
est of learning the Mandarin and Chinese culture to ex-
perience the university lifestyle a week before others. 
Read more 

 

 

NCI Student Celebrate the Mid-Autumn Festival at Tianyi Pavilion Museum 

 
Thanks to the organizer’s invitation, NCI student Nalinee from Thailand celebrat-
ed the Mid-Autumn Festival at Tianyi Pavilion Museum on 14 Sep. Nalinee 
made her own moon-star shapes and visited the Tianyi Pavilion Museum – one 
of world’s oldest private collections. She was marveled at the history and devel-
opment of the Chinese custom. Read more 

 

NCI Ningbo Branch Celebrated Mid-Autumn Festival with International 

Communities 
12 Sep at the staff lounge of UNNC, over 30 staff and students participated in 
bracelet making and mooncake tasting event, organized by the NCI Ningbo, to 
celebrate the Mid-Autumn Festival. Participants selected strings and decora-
tive items to make different patterns of bracelets. When learning the Mid-
Autumn Festival was a time for the reunion of Chinese family members, some 
participants said, they would give the bracelets as a gift to their family mem-
bers as they ‘miss them terribly’. Read more 

https://www.nottingham.edu.cn/en/confucius-institute/news/chinese-cultural-workshop-chinese-knot-making-opera-mask-painting.aspx
https://www.nottingham.edu.cn/en/confucius-institute/news/earring-diy-in-tianyi-pavilion.aspx
https://www.nottingham.edu.cn/en/confucius-institute/news/nci-ningbo-branch-celebrated-mid-autumn-festival-with-international-communities.aspx


Mandarin Class Ready to Register 

The new semester’s Mandarin class is ready for registration. This semester, we will still private class and 

group class including HSK 1 – 6 and everyday Mandarin from beginner 1 to intermediate 3 level. Just visit 

our office 451-2 Trent Building to register the class and check the criteria for scholarship. 

 

 

HSK Test 

 

After two months' upgrade, it witnessed the first 21 HSK candidates using the 

new HSK computer based test on 22 Sep at 331 Portland Building. The new 

version computer based test would better fit the win 10 system and a more us-

er friendly  interface.  

Upcoming events: 

 

7 Oct           Mandarin class for 201920 Semester begins 

12 Oct         Chinese culture field trip (component of Living in China Programme) 

12 - 17 Oct   Delegates from Confucius Classroom Alderman White School 

19 - 24 Oct    Delegates from Carlton Le Willows Academy 
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